
46-48 High Street, Flitwick, Bedfordshire. MK45 1DX.                      

01525 716558 

26/03/2020 

Dear School Office. 

Due to the current governments advice Prestige have 

closed there doors to all foot fall customers. We are still 

however operating the online ordering service for home 

deliveries.  

We would like to inform you and your parents that as of  

the 27th March 2020 we are offering a 20% discount on 

all school uniform items that are ordered online.                            

This discount code will run until the 30th April 2020. 

The discount code is : PRESTIGE20  

This will need to entered at the check out. 

We are hoping this discount will help your parents a little 
financially in this uncertain season. 

 

If  you could pass this information on via your parent 
email portal I would really appreciate it. 

Thanks as always for your continued support. 

 

Regards  

Laurence Joyner. 


